
To the Judiciary Committee, 
 
SB 525 expands the definition of "domestic violence" well beyond 
what a reasonable person would consider it to be.  This new 
definition is dangerous, counterproductive and I politely ask that 
you remove this provision. 

As the law currently stands, judges have virtually unlimited 
discretion to take away a persons Second Amendment rights 
even if a person has not been accused of or even convicted of a 
crime.  When implemented, the "Dash 1" amendment will correct 
this unconstitutional action and allow an accused person to seek 
due process. I urge you to support this amendment if you move 
this bill forward. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
Al Ewers 
Tualatin, OR 
 


